
Dear Entrepreneur, 

YOUR APPLICATION FORM FOR Renewal of NO OBJECTION 

CERTIFICATE of Fire Service IS PENDING FOR SUBMISSION SINCE 

For any clarification, you could reach us at 
Phone: 0522 - 2238902 

Email : nivesh.mitra-up@gov.in 

We wish you every success and assure you of our full support in starting & 
operating business in the State of Uttar Pradesh. 

With Regards: 
Nivesh Mitra Team 

Udyog Bandhu 

This email sent to you for your kind information. For clarification, if 
any, you may please contact to Web Information Officer WIO]. 

Note: This is a system generated e-mail, please do not reply to it. 

*** This message is intended only for tihe person or entity to which it 
is addressed and may contain confidential andor privileged 
information. If you have received this message in error, please notify 
the sender immediately and delete this message from your system *** 

22/06/2023. KINDLY SUBMIT AND PAY FEE. 



Hello UDAI VEER SINGH, 

Thanks for applying NOC for your building on our Portal.. 
And your NOC ld is 

:UPFS/2019/13185/MZN/MUZAFFARNAGAR/134/CFO 

Thank You, 
UP-FIRE 
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